

September 2014

Dear West Perth Community Member!

West Perth will be utilizing Internet and Telephone Voting for the 2014 Municipal and School Board Elections.

In October, all eligible electors who are on the Voters' List will be mailed a Voter Information Letter explaining how and when to vote for their preferred candidates for the Municipal and School Board election. This letter includes a Personal Identification Number (PIN) which will allow you to vote.

Voting will be available from any telephone or any device connected to the internet 24 hours a day from October 20th until 8 pm on October 27th.

If you are NOT on the Voters' List, you will not receive a Voter Information Letter and you will not be able to access the system to vote. You will need this letter to vote! Visit this website or call the office to find out if you are on the Voters' List.

www.westperth.com/election or 519-348-8429

If you are NOT on the List, or if changes are required to your information, complete the required form to be added to the Voters' List. Proper ID will be required.

If you have not received a Voter Information Letter, please contact the Municipal Office.

You can VOTE from anywhere with access to a telephone or the internet! If access to a telephone or internet connection is unavailable to you, contact the Municipal Office for a Voter Help Centre location.

We are hoping to have as many eligible West Perth voters cast their ballot as possible – so put a reminder in your calendar and VOTE!

If you have any questions, please let us know.

Florence Stalenhoef Municipal Clerk